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 Pianist – Carla P. Worship Leader – Aaron P. 

   

        Prelude 

        Welcome  

        Gathering Song  HWB # 12 Come, let us all unite to sing 

        Call to Worship  Psalm 100 

 Leader:  Make a joyful noise to the Lord, 

   all you lands! 

 People:  Serve the Lord with gladness; 

    come into God’s presence with a song. 

 Leader:  Know that the Lord is God,  

   our maker to whom we belong; 

 People:  we are God’s people 

   and the sheep of God’s pasture. 

 Leader:  Enter the gates of the Lord with thanksgiving 

   and the courts with praise; 

 People:  give thanks and bless God’s holy name. 

 Leader:  Good indeed is the Lord, 

   whose steadfast love is everlasting, 

 People:  whose faithfulness endures 

   from age to age. 

        Prayer 

        Praise Song  VT #111 10,000 Reasons / Bless the Lord 

        Opportunities, Offering, and Sharing Prayer           

        Song  HWB #522  My Jesus, I love thee 

        Scripture reading  Philippians 2:12-30         

        Message  Joy Shines                                              Doug Klassen 

        Response Song  SJ #14 Lord Jesus, you shall be my song 

        Benediction 

        Sending Song  VT #847 You Shall Go Out with Joy /  

         The Trees of the Field 

        Postlude   

 

 

Friday 2 pm  Ladies coffee time at Smitty’s  

 

Next Sunday speaker will be Jeanette Hanson in person 

 

    Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones  

• Nic as he continues treatment 

• our Leadership Team  

• safe holiday travel 

• Swift Current:  Zion Mennonite Church 

• Mennonite Church Sask:  Warman Mennonite Church, 

new pastor Len Rempel 

• the flooding in Europe 

 

Please Note:  only Sharing Time will be muted,  

not Announcements nor pastoral Prayer. 

 

Check the Worship Schedule chart on the bulletin board 

beside the Nursery door to see what’s planned for summer 

and to sign up for contributions. 

 

Calling for volunteers for September delivery of Meals  

on Wheels, not limited by age.  Contact the Church  

Office if you are willing and able. 

 

       Pastor Lois will be taking holidays July 16 – 30 inclusive. 

       In an emergency contact Joy Jarrett - Spiritual Care, or 

       Brian Reimer or Margaret Dyck - Leadership Team. 

 

Thank you so much for your donation of 60 comforters!! 

I appreciate all your support of MCC.  - Karla Koehn 

See the note on the bulletin board. 

 

Condolences to Bart & Joy Jarrett on the passing of  

Bart’s brother Toni. 

 

Voices Together hymnals are available to be picked up 

as an alternative to singing from the screen. 
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MCC Connects: The second season of MCC Saskatchewan's 

podcast "Reconcile. Everyday Conversations" now has a study 

guide to go along with your listening! This guide is for further 

reflection and discussion around reconciliation. Use it with a  

group of friends, a church group, a book club, or individually to 

dig deeper into your own perspective of reconciliation. Learn 

more: https://mcccanada.ca/reconcile-everyday-conversations. 

 

 

George and Tobia Veith will be leaving Harbin on July 15.  On  
July 23-25 there will be a retreat with the leadership of the Men 
Nuo Hui (Mennonite Society).  Both George and Tobia, as well as 
Pastor Yin (Hongtao), will be speaking and teaching.  They will  
also have time for worship and prayer together and time to talk  
to each other and support each other.  This is the first retreat or 
gathering of any kind of these leaders.  Please ask your 
congregations to pray for this event.  It is an important time of 
visioning for next steps, for saying good bye to Veiths, to support 
each other in a difficult time in China.  Pray for safety, peace and 
wisdom.   
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